
                                                               

 

 

 
 

Dear Presidents of National Organizations, Country Representatives,     
WKO Branch Chiefs, Club Leaders 

 
It is with great honor and pride that Swedish Karate Kyokushinkai, on 

behalf of European Karate Organization invite you to the: 
 

European Karate Championship for Adults 2023 
1 April 2023 – Gothenburg / Sweden 

 
 

Update 4 - Clarification 
Dear Country Representative / Branch Chief, 

First of all we hope that the preparation of the teams for the tournament is going well. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to Gothenburg. We hereby want to clarify that the 
persons invited to the Welcome Dinner are only Country Representatives and Branch 

Chiefs.  
 

Sayonara Party and entrance fee 
Costs for the Sayonara Party are only covered for participants, coaches, officials which 

are Country Representatives and Branch Chiefs, referees and press. Spectators, 
countries' own medical personnel, officials who are not Country Representatives or 

Branch Chiefs, Staff and so on will be considered guests and have to pay 50 euro for 
the Sayonara party. They also have to buy entrance tickets to the tournament through 

our home page Shinkyokushin European Karate Championship 2023 - Tickster. 
 

Contact information 
Official website: ec2023.se 

E-mail: info@ec2023.se 
Projectmanager: Rickard Weber info@ec2023.se 

 
Information about Gothenburg: Gothenburg’s Official Visitor’s Guide – goteborg.com 

The Organizing Committee wishes you a successful competition and a pleasant 
stay in Gothenburg! 


